
GATHER	
Youth	Migrant	Project	Applications	Now	Open	

Join	us	for	a	"mini"	YMP	while	the	full	week	is	on	hold.	Graduating	8th	graders	through	seniors	are	invited	to	join	us	
from	August	5-7	(coming	home	in	the	evenings).	We	will	prep	the	Food	Bank	in	Burlington	on	Friday,	hand	out	food	on	

Saturday,	and	have	a	field	experience	picking	berries	in	North	Bend	on	Sunday	afternoon.	Apply	by	June	1	at	
www.olgseattle.org/events/ymp	

	
Young	Adult	Loop	the	‘Lupe	Team	

Join	the	OLG	Young	Adult	team	at	OLG’s	annual	Loop	the	‘Lupe	5k	Fundraiser	on	Saturday,	June	4	at	Walt	Hundley	
Playfield.		Sign	up	for	the	5K	Obstacle	Course	or	5K	Fun	Run.		Enjoy	live	music,	food,	and	a	beer	garden	after	the	race.		Be	
sure	to	join	the	“OLG	Young	Adult”	team	when	you	register	(email	Katie	at	kegalassi@gmail.com	to	get	a	special	20%	

code).		Learn	more	and	register	at:	www.adventuresignup.com/Race/Info/WA/Seattle/LooptheLupe	
	

New	HEART	(Healing,	Equity,	and	Anti-Racism	Team)	Meeting:	Join	us!	
OLG	is	forming	a	new	HEART	(Healing,	Equity,	and	Anti-Racism	Team)	Ministry	at	OLG.		We	are	creating	relationships	in	
our	community	with	the	residents	of	Catholic	Housing	Services’	Santa	Teresita	apartments	and	the	Chose	180	program	
as	well	as	pursuing	participation	in	the	One	Parish,	One	Prisoner	program.		If	you	would	like	to	learn	more	and	join	us	in	

the	work,	contact	Jennifer	at	jibach@olgseattle.org.		Our	next	meeting	is	Tuesday,	June	7	at	6:30pm	via	Zoom.	
	

Youth	Hike	and	Mass	
All	middle	and	high	school	youth	are	invited	to	join	us	on	Saturday,	June	11th	around	3pm	for	an	urban	hike	through	
Camp	Long.	Enjoy	some	fresh	air	and	a	stroll	through	the	forest	with	friends.	Afterwards,	we'll	walk	up	to	OLG	for	Mass	

at	5:30pm.	RSVP	to	Jennifer	by	June	6	at	jibach@olgseattle.org	
	

Young	Adult	3rd	Saturday	Mass	and	Dinner	
Join	other	Young	Adults	for	the	5:30pm	Mass	on	the	3rd	Saturday	of	each	month…this	month	next	Saturday,	June	18.		
Find	each	other	in	the	pews	closest	to	the	choir.	After	Mass,	meet	up	in	the	entryway	of	the	church	and	then	head	to	

dinner/drinks	at	The	Westy	just	down	the	road.		Can’t	make	it	for	one	or	other?		That’s	okay,	just	join	the	group	for	what	
you	can.		For	more	information,	contact	Abbey	at	abbeykindt@gmail.com	

	
SERVE	

Volunteer	Drivers	Needed	
Our	archdiocesan	Seafarers'	Ministry	is	seeking	volunteers	who	can	provide	hospitality	and	transportation	services	for	
international	cruise	ship	crew	members	visiting	our	ports	this	summer.	Using	our	15-passenger	vans,	you	will	transport	
seafarers	to	various	shopping	and	tourist	destinations	while	providing	them	so	much-needed	rest	away	from	their	place	
of	work.		This	year,	they	anticipate	130	cruises	will	arrive	and	depart	from	Terminal	91,	which	equals	250-500	seafarers	a	
day!		If	you	have	a	valid	Washington	State	driver’s	license,	auto	insurance,	and	time	to	do	2-4	drives	a	month,	contact	

the	Reverend	Cristi	Chapman	at	chapman@mts-seattle.org	to	learn	more.			
Click	here	to	learn	more.	

	
LEARN		

Catholic	Relief	Services:	Winning	the	Fight	Against	Malaria		
20	years	ago,	AIDS,	tuberculosis	and	malaria	were	collectively	killing	over	6	million	people	annually.	Through	

unprecedented	collaboration,	The	Global	Fund	and	its	partners	like	Catholic	Relief	Services	have	saved	38	million	lives,	
and	now	saves	16,000	lives	every	day.	And	now,	a	truly	groundbreaking	step	in	the	fight	against	these	diseases	has	been	
taken,	as	the	WHO	has	recently	recommended	a	malaria	vaccine	for	children	at	risk.	Visit	www.crs.org	to	see	how	you	

can	help!	
	



Welcome	Vulnerable	Afghan	Refugees	
Refugees	from	Afghanistan	come	to	the	U.S.	in	a	precarious	position,	arriving	with	a	special	type	of	immigration	parole	
with	an	expiration	date.		Their	status	is	temporary	and,	without	changes	to	the	process,	many	will	either	be	forced	to	
leave	or	will	live	in	an	administrative	limbo.		Congress	has	a	history	of	responding	quickly	and	compassionately	to	

previous	humanitarian	crises	in	Cuba,	Vietnam,	and	Iraq.		An	Afghan	Adjustment	Act	patterned	after	earlier	situations	
would	grant	our	new	Afghan	neighbors	lawful	permanent	residence	and	peace	of	mind.		Urge	Congress	to	advance	the	

Afghan	Adjustment	Act	by	visiting	https://cwsglobal.org/take-action/action-alerts/		
	

Ways	to	Support	Ukrainians	
The	U.S.	Conference	of	Catholic	Bishops’	Justice	for	Immigrants	site	has	a	Ukraine	Resource	Page	to	help	us	to	respond	
to	the	many	needs	of	Ukrainians	during	this	harrowing	time.		From	refugee	applications	and	prayers	to	ways	you	can	
donate	or	sponsor	a	displaced	family,	there	are	many	helpful	tools.		Visit	https://justiceforimmigrants.org/ukraine/	for	

more	information.				
	
	
	


